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June 24, 2020 
 
To the Residents of Tyler Walk: 
 
You are cordially invited to a Zoom Meeting scheduled on June 30th at 7p.m.  The topic is the Pool. 
 
To Join the Zoom Meeting: Type in this URL and when prompted insert Meeting ID and Password 
https://zoom.us/j/ 
Meeting ID: 965 5330 0910 
Password: 375466 
 
On this weekend, we expect to enter the “Green” stage of the Pennsylvania Governor’s three phase re-
opening plan.  The purpose of the Zoom Meeting is to review the steps we have taken thus far; offer 
the issues that may or may not be still be in play and provide a final decision.   
 
We are waiting to hear the list of requirements from the Bucks County Department of Health and the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention about the Green stage.   In the letter of June 7, we 
communicated the implications and restrictions regarding the yellow stage. 
 
The Zoom call will not be open for questions nor comments at the live session; however, we welcome 
your participation by sending questions ahead of time. Please submit them via email questions to our 
Continental Property Manager property manager, Brian Stedman.  The deadline is Monday June 29th at 
midnight.  Brian’s email is b.stedman@cpm975.com 
  
The Tyler Walk Homeowners Association Board has been researching this matter and discussing it 
with many within and outside our community with very careful consideration.  We will always act in 
the best interests of our residents.   
 
The summary notes of the meeting will be posted on the website immediately afterwards and 
homeowners will have an additional opportunity to raise questions after the meeting.  Responses will 
then be communicated by letter and on our website.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
our facilities or anything else, please reach out to our Property Manager, Brian Stedman, by phone at 
(215) 343-1550 or by email at b.stedman@cpm975.com. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time.  We hope everyone stays 
healthy and safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Board of Directors 
Tyler Walk Homeowners Association 
 


